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Since the December report, our swimmers have competed in two events – the East Brisbane development meet and 
the Commercial A Grade sprint meet.  
 

East Brisbane Development Meet 15 January 
We had one club representative at East Brisbane, 8yo Olive Hutchinson. Olive impressed with three PBs from three 
events and took home a gold and a silver medal.  

Commercial A Grade Sprint Meet 22 January 
In hot and sultry conditions, seventeen members from our club competed at the Commercial A Grade Sprint Meet – 
Lucas Abbey, Poppy Clements, Bless and Jesse Daly, Naomi Dufourq, Chloe and Riley Edwards, Harry and Tim 
Estreich, Jasmine Fraser, Olive Hutchinson, Ivy and Leni Lauder, Blake and Jessica Mikitis, Anneli Murdoch and Caitlin 
Pett. Our team enjoyed swimming together again and it was great for our swimmers to get immediate feedback 
from Head Coach, Jacqui Francis.  
 
The official results show that, from the 58 events contested, our swimmers achieved: 

1. 28 PBs; 
2. 25 top 10 placings; and 
3. 6 medals (1 gold, 4 silver and 1 bronze). 

 
Our medallists were Jasmine Fraser (1 gold and 1 silver), Bless Daly (3 silver) and Anneli Murdoch (1 bronze). PBs 
were swum by Lucas Abbey, Poppy Clements, Chloe Edwards, Harry Estreich, Tim Estreich, Jasmine Fraser, Ivy 
Lauder, Leni Lauder, Jessica Mikitis, Anneli Murdoch and Caitlin Pett.  
 

Brisbane Sprints 
The first of the championship events for 2017 will be the Brisbane Sprints to be held at Chandler over the weekend 
of 4-5 February. Our club will be represented by sixteen swimmers – Lucas Abbey, Poppy Clements, Bless Daly, 
Naomi Dufourq, Chloe and Riley Edwards, Harry and Tim Estreich, Jasmine Fraser, Olive Hutchinson, Ivy and Leni 
Lauder, Jessica Mikitis, Anneli Murdoch, Caitlin Pett and Joshua Thomas. Six swimmers will compete in all four 
strokes in their age group – Lucas Abbey, Chloe Edwards, Harry Estreich, Jasmine Fraser, Anneli Murdoch and Joshua 
Thomas. Additionally, four swimmers will compete in open events – Lucas Abbey, Harry Estreich, Tim Estreich and 
Anneli Murdoch. Good luck to all our competitors. 

Thank you 
Congratulations to Jacqui and her coaching staff, Claire, Hamish and Lucas, and our awesome swimmers and a huge 
thank you to our incredibly supportive parents. 

Catherine Murdoch 


